Dear parents, 

I hope, when you read this letter, that you and your families are safe and well. I wanted to thank you for all your efforts concerning schoolwork and I thought I would write this letter to remind you athat I do not have an expectation that every single piece of work should be completed and marked. What I can say it that the work which has been e-mailed to me has been fantastic. The imaginative approach has been brilliant, and I have enjoyed reading and going through each one.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This time I have produced some work which is more of a mixture. Some of it is written other parts is more creative such as making objects like Egyptian papyrus. The enrichment document is there as well, this includes ideas based on Star Wars, T.V. shows and books. There are even some 80s throwbacks to Streethawk and Knightrider.
I have supplied support documents to help with the work as well as a range of weblinks to help research. 
I have posted one weeks worth of White Rose worksheets for each year group. The worksheets are from the week beginning 11th May. The next set of sheets will be posted on the 1st June or just before.  
I hope to see you all soon and keep up the great work you are all doing.
Kind regards,
Colin Taylor

